
BOWLINGBOWLING
Colorado River Valley High School

2023-24 SEASON

COME ROLL WITH US!
Come join the Colorado River Valley High School High School Bowling Conference 
at Rifle Fireside Lanes, Saturday, Oct. 7th at Noon, when we will be hosting a 
meet and greet and signing up youth bowlers for the upcoming 2023-24 season. 

2023-24 League Meeting — Noon, Saturday, October 7th
SEE REVERSE SIDE FOR MORE DETAILS ON COLORADO RIVER VALLEY HIGH SCHOOL BOWLING

PER BOWLER



For more information or questions, please call 
Colorado River Valley Conference Leader,  

Larry Stewart at (317)473-2528 or email  
at CRVHSBOWLING@gmail.com

COME ROLL WITH US!
Conferences are made up of 
teams from any High School in 
the Conference area.

•Teams consist of 5+ members 
plus a coach.

•Official practices begin —  
October 9, 2023.

•Competitions begin — 
November 8, 2023

•There will be 10 competitions
•Teams will bowl 1 regular game  
  and 2 Baker games at competition.

Practices will be from 4:30 
to 6:30p starting Monday, 
October 9th. Practices will 
continue every Mon & Wed 
until competitions begin.

All skill levels are encouraged to 
participate, students from any high 
schools can participate.

Cost
•$60 per bowler.  
	 (Due by Oct. 23rd)
•Additional fees including team 
fee, sanction card fee, and cost of 
the team shirt will be covered by 
sponsors.
•State tournament entry fees will 
be discussed as a school/team.


